
 

Danbury Planning Board 

September 22, 2015  

Un-Adopted 

The Danbury Planning Board met on Tuesday, September 8, 2015 at the Danbury Town Hall in 

accordance with the schedule adopted and posted.  Gary Donoghue called the meeting to order at 

7:00 p.m. and welcomed everyone present.   Gary asked if anyone had a conflict of interest and 

hearing none, proceeded with the meeting.     

Present:  Not Present: 

Rick Swift   John Taylor   

Gary Donoghue  Lyn England, Selectmen Representative 

Bernie Golden   

Will Cowen 

Tom Curren 

Peter Parady, Alternate     

Charlotte McIver, Clerk and Alternate  

Guests:   

Tom Curren made a motion to accept the minutes of Sept. 8
th

 with the following correction: 7
th

 

paragraph insert on comment from Deborah Aylward: concerning the completeness of the 

application for lot line adjustment.  Will Cowen seconded.  Motion passed with Bernie Golden 

abstaining. 

Discussed ongoing concerns with RMR.   

Discussed advertising for a new clerk. 

Read the following building permits into the record: 

Robert Wilson, Sandra Putney, 1414 US Route 4, Tax Map 415, Lot 56, 8’ X 14’ Deck, exterior 

siding/4sides/3/8” insulation 1/8” vinyl siding 

Danbury Country Store LLC, 705 US Rt 4, Tax Map 201, Lot 046, 10’ X 45’ cooler addition. 

Bernie Golden made a motion to adjourn at 8:06, Rick Swift seconded.  Motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

 


